
City of Mayville Police and Fire Commission Minutes for: 

21 October, 2019 

 

1.  The meeting was called to order at 6:43PM by President Cliff Sanderson with the 

following members present:  Sanderson, Bell, Kahlhamer, Mansueto and Chmielewski. 

Others present were Chief Brad Marx, Chief Mike Sorenson, Chief James Ketchum and 

EMS Director Christine Churchill. 

2. A motion to accept the August 19, 2019 Minutes was made by Chmielewski, 2nd by 

Mansueto.  Motion carried 5-0 

3. Citizens Comments:  None 

4. Police Chief Report: 

• Reviewed with the PFC the “thank you” letter from Byco Manufacturing.  Letter was 

also printed in the Pionier Press. 

• Discussed the recent narcotic search that transpired in the City of Mayville 

• Part time officer has resigned and a search has been initiated for a replacement. 

• “Drug Take Back” will occur on 26 October at the PD. 

• A deer gun sight in will be scheduled soon.  To be held at the PD shooting range. 

             Fire Department Report: 

• Things are going well within the Department.  Great moral 

• Number of fire calls almost equal to 2018.  (90 YTD) 

• Enough manpower is being realized since calls also include the Kekoskee FD. 

• One firefighter recently retired. 

• Chief stated that the FD will be in trouble since numerous firefighters will be retire in 

the next 5 years.  Most are seasoned officers. 

• Possible equipment needs were reviewed with the PFC 

• Chief reviewed with the PFC the problems with flooding and damming on the marsh.  

A concern since search and rescue in certain parts of the east side of the marsh are 

the responsibility of the Mayville Fire Department.  A working group will organized in 

an effort to correct the damming soon on the marsh. 

5. A motion to adjourn at 7:31PM was made by Mansueto, 2nd by Kahlhamer.  Motion 

carried 5-0 

Minutes by Dan Bell, Secretary. 


